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Dear members of RC07,  

 

I hope this letter find you well.  

Thanks to the diligent work of Tin-Yuet Ting, RC07’s Secretary-Treasurer, 
RC07’s members have elected a new Board that will take office during the 
XX ISA World Congress of Sociology, Melbourne, Australia, June 25 – 
July 1, 2023, at the Melbourne Conventions and Exhibition Centre. 
Congratulations to you all.  

All the nominees for Board Officers and Members were successfully 
endorsed by RC07 members. 
 
According to the online system, 32 members joined voting (voting rate 
around 45.7%).  
 
The new Board Officers are:  
  
President - Markus S. Schulz 
Vice President - Jan Nederveen Pieterse 
Secretary Treasurer - Radhamany Sooryamoorthy 
Board Member 1 - Dr. Jianbang Deng 
Board Member 2 - Julia Rozanova 
Board Member 3 - Ligia Tavera Fenollosa 
Board Member 4 - Mariolina Graziosi 
Board Member 5 - Tin-Yuet Ting 
Board Member 6 - William K. Carroll 
Board Member 7 - Isabel Da Costa 
 
Looking forward to meet you on-line or in person in Melbourne  

My best regards  
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